Belvidere Property Owners

The Belvidere Listers will begin the
annual inspection of the exterior of your
home and outbuildings beginning March
6, 2025. We will contact you if we need

additional information. If you have
concerns about the Listers being on your

property, please notify us.

Office hours will be most Thursday
evenings 6-8pm until May,
phone 802-644-6621,

or
email listers@townofbelviderevt.com
Thank you for your cooperation.

Belvidere Listers
Richard Schoon
Stephanie Domina
Stacey Chase




